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Congratulations to these 2nd year Webelos who participated in the 
Arrow of Light Ceremony on March 2nd. They crossed the Blue and 
Gold bridge and are all joining a local Boy Scout Troop. New Scouts 
(Back row L-R) Hank Catron, Drew Barber, Tim Tague, Will Lyons, 
Tyler Abramson, Nicky Millham, Emerson Smith, Stephen Schmidt, 
Griffin Ansel, Cole Wolfe, Carter Wirtz, (Front row, L-R) Casey 
McGonigle, Sam Sernett, Marky Presten, John Berg, Christopher 
Warthen, Billy Howard, Jesse Wilkinson. Thanks to Den Leader Greg 
Ansel, who guided these eighteen boys over the past five years while 
fulfilling their Cub Scout requirements in Orinda's Pack 459. 
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